
It’s Fish Fry time again!  We will be serving wonderful walleye, baked 

potato, homemade cole slaw, fresh baked buns, and dessert in the 

comfortable surroundings of the Sons of Norway Viking Hall. 

 

And if you can’t or don’t want to eat fish, there will be pulled pork with 

all the fixin’s.  Either way, a good deal at $20.00 per person, $10.00 for 

those under 12.  So c’mon over and feast on a walleye dinner with us 

Vikings.  Okay then!  See you on September 21st. 

For Reservations 

Please call Kathie Godsil at (719) 229-9289 

by Sunday, September 15th 

Seating is limited 

Saturday, September 21, 2019 @ 5:00 pm 


